
 

The health and safety of our dancers, families, and community are very 
important to all of us at Ballet Theatre of Toledo.  We have a civic        
responsibility to protect and support each other at this difficult time.   
All ballet classes effective immediately are canceled for the next two 
weeks.  We will re-access the situation at that time. 
 
Currently, we are working on options to make-up classes. We certainly 
encourage you to continue stretching and conditioning at home. We are 
looking forward to seeing everyone back at BTT as soon as conditions 
improve.  
 
Please e-mail us at: info@ballettheatreoftoledo.org with questions. 
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